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August 31, 2006 
 
Hon. Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary 
Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12123-1350 
 
Re: Case No. 04-G-1047 – Cancellation to Proposed Tariff Filing  

in the Proceeding on the Meter Maintenance Fee by  
National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation   

 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation submits the following amendment to its 
tariff, P.S.C. No. 8 - GAS: 
 
 Supplement No. 22 
     
The proposed revision is issued as of today for an effective date of September 1, 2006.   
 
 This filing is submitted in order to comply with the Commission’s Order issued and 
effective on August 25, 2006 canceling the proposed tariff amendment filed on March 31, 2006.  
Supplement 21 filed on June 8, 2006 had postponed this tariff amendment until September 1, 
2006. 
  
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Michael W. Reville 

             
National Fuel Gas Distribution Corporation  / 6363 Main Street / Williamsville, NY  14221 
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